
Announcements for Wednesday, November 8, 2022 

❖ Hunger Ends Here is collecting non-perishable Thanksgiving food items in Room 

N221 until November 21st to benefit local families in need. Participation in this 

drive will earn service hours and help your local community. 

 

❖ New NHS members can pick up your NHS t-shirt in Ms. Fliess’s classroom, N202, 

during 1st period or 1st lunch. 

 

❖ The Beaches Go Green meeting has been moved to next Thursday in Ms. 

Campbell’s room (N133) at 8:45 am. Please bring your donations for the DECA 

baskets. More information is located on Schoology. 

 

 

 


